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Washington, DC 20554

ATTENTION: International Bureau

Re:  Surrender of TVRO Registration
E020272 Erwin, TN

To the Commission:

On behalf of Rapid Communications LLC, this will provide notice that the above-
referenced TVRO Station is no longer needed, and may therefore be deleted from the
Commission’s records of registered receive-only earth stations.

If there are any'questions regarding this matter, please communicate with the
undersigned.

Sincerely,

g Hosrm

Stephen Flessner

Engineering Director

Rapid Communications Management
9200 W Cross Drive, Suite 600
Littleton, CO 80123-0762



